
Resumption of telephone service of
Tuen Mun Home Affairs Enquiry Centre

     The Tuen Mun District Office announced today (November 22) that the
telephone service of the Tuen Mun Home Affairs Enquiry Centre (HAEC) has
returned to normal. The service had been temporarily suspended earlier due to
the malfunctioning of the telephone system of Tuen Mun Government Offices.

     The telephone number of the Tuen Mun HAEC is 2451 1151.
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